
 

 
 
This is for non-members & members of Kirkman’s Golf Course. 

 

We are starting a new league this year on Wednesday evenings at 6:00 pm beginning the first 

Wednesday in May, which is May 3rd. 

 

All scores are handicapped after the first night. Your first night’s scores will be the beginning, so 

after that there will be scores to form your handicap. There will be a $5 contribution to the pot 

every night you play. When play is done, the pot will be awarded to the scratch winner and 1st, 

2nd, & 3rd place winners based on handicap. If enough people show up, it’s possible there may 

be more than one flight. 

 

You may have your own groups you play with, or just come on your own. There will be no sign 

up, it’s just a show up that evening if you’d like to play. You don’t have to play every 

Wednesday. You are welcome to come whenever it’s convenient for you to play. Men or women 

are welcome. 

 

If you are a non-member, we will require you to pay $10.00 to play and if you need a cart, it will 

be an additional $5.00. Many times there will be someone you are matched up with who has a 

cart. 

 

We hope to see many of you come give this new league a try. It promises to be a lot of fun! 


